
Weaverham Primary Academy 21st May 2021  

What have we been doing?

Reading Week- it has been a fantastic week on the 
reading front, from volunteers 
and authors in school, a range of 
engaging activities, adults 
sharing their love of books, but 
best of all, the enthusiasm from 
all of the children sharing their 
favourite books and voting for 
books that they have read 
during this school year. 

Theme Day Thursday Special 
Fried Rice Theme day is always 
popular and it’s fantastic to see 
the children trying new foods. 
We take feedback from the 
children on a daily basis and ask 
them for ideas for each 
Thursday. The children even try 
little taster pots, if they don’t 
want the choice for the day. 

The Good Life- yesterday 
Gardening Club collected 
rhubarb from the kitchen and 
made rhubarb crumble, with the help of Emma and 
Claire in the kitchen. Fully tummies, empty plates!

Entrepreneurs in Kingfisher Class. Y3&4 made a 
presentation to ask if they could raise money for 
Jordan Banks, who was tragically struck by lightning. So 
today they wore their football kit/black clothing in his 
honour and brought in a £1. They 
also appealed to the rest of the 
school to help too.

Forest Schools Year 2 had a 
brilliant, whole afternoon of 
Forest Schools. They built dens, 
chopped wood and lit fires.  Robin 
Class will be next, starting after 
half term.

Enjoy the weekend, Mrs Price

NEWSLETTER

   INSPIRE NURTURE  FLOURISH

DIARY DATES

Tuesday 8th June at 

9am- Reception and Year 
6 group photos


Friday 28th May - HALF 
TERM - 2pm finish


Sports day - 28th, 29th 
and 30th  June at 2pm.


KS2 Performance - 
Tuesday 6th July 1:30pm


Whole SchoolSunflower 
Competition


Today every child  made 
a pot and planted a 
sunflower seed. We 
would like you to 

nurture your sunflower 
and help it grow. There 

will a prize for the 
tallest flower - to be 
judged on Friday 2nd 

July.
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